
M.E.B.A. Cleveland Hall Will Host May Informational Meeting  
 

Members in the Cleveland area should plan on attending the May 4th informational membership 
meeting at the hall. Atlantic Coast V.P. Jason Callahan will be in town and will chair.  
 
Previous meetings in Cleveland have drawn good numbers and produced lively and productive 
discussion.  
 
The May 4 meeting will kick off at 12:30 on that day so plan to attend if possible.  The Cleveland, OH 
hall address is 1250 Old River Rd. on the 3rd Floor. 


